
From: Frazer Jones [mailto:jonesfb@caddamerica.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 03, 2012 8:34 AM 

To: lmccaskey@ircdominica.org; admin@ircdominica.org; fpaul@ircdominica.org 

Subject: Comment on Proposed Draft for Generation License Ref: 

2011/001/CD-01 

  

This should include a clause on the price the electricity will be sold  

to the Transmission and Distribution Licensee. 

  

Thanks, 

Frazer Jones 

  

 


